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Two articles by Mark Lane, quoting extensively from 
letter to Atty. Gen.Ramsey Clark written by several FBI agents 
stationed in Los Angeles, in which they urge removal of Hoover 

because of his "rapidly advancing senility and increasing 

megalomania," misuse of federal funds, etc. 	Letter criticizes 

Hoover's administration of the FBI and contains complaints 

against Cartha D. DeLoach, Wesley G. Grapp, Clyde A. Tolson, 

among others. 

Lane does not say how many agents were involved in 

writing this letter, nor whether it was signed. 


